
From: Alison Cathie  
Sent: 12 February 2022 15:30 
To: Planning 
Subject: application ref: 2022/0419/T 
 
I write in response to your letter of 3 February regarding an application to fell a 
London plane tree to the ground in Doughty Street. 
 
I am sure that there are other ways of accommodating this tree, which 
certainly should not be felled if at all possible. 
Indeed, I understand that a similar application got rejected a while ago, so that 
this one is being considered is the more surprising. 
 
I believe it is not good practice to cut such trees down, and I oppose this 
application strongly. 
 
 
ALISON CATHIE 
 
 


